
 

September 26, 2012 

 

 

 

St. Paul Fire Department 

Box 1480 

St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A0 

 

Dear Mr. Kotowich: 

 

Please accept this letter as a show of support in principle from the County 

of St. Paul to accompany your application for a Fire Services and Emergency 

Preparedness Program Grant to host Regional Training for the North East 

area.  We are pleased that you are taking the initiative to host this training 

in our area for the benefit of our local fire fighters and our community as a 

whole.   

 

We are well aware of the hard work and volunteer hours it takes for fire 

departments to be successful in our community and we commend you. 

 

We admire your commitment to the community and wish you success with 

your grant application.   

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Sheila Kitz, CLGM 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

/pjc 

 

 


